2/26/23, 7:19 PM Get Started With The Cougars

Coaches from all of Michigan's highschools are
teaming up!
This newly based soccer team is current looking for players like you!

Here at Northville, we are currently looking for any 9th-12th graders who are interested in pursuing a future in
soccer.

How do you sign up?

At the Northville Cougars, anyone can sign up through our website. As our coach Todd Robinson once said, “It's
ok if you are not good. As long as you get on the field at least once.”
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